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July 27,2011

Re: PA'INA HAWAIL LLC

Dear Chief Whitten:

| am writing to inquire information regarding your letter of July 21, 2011. In your letter
you mention the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) received a letter dated December
16, 2010, from Pa‘ina Hawaii, LLC (Pa'ina), requesting an amendment to the NRC license 53~
29296-01 to add a second location of use for an irradiator at 92-1780V Kunia Rd. Kunia, HI.

NRC staff informed Pa'ina Hawaii, LLC that the amendment request was being voided
without prejudice due to insufficient information. Pa’ina Hawaii LLC reinstates its request on
March 8, 2011, to amend NRC license 53-29296-01 to add a second location of use by providing
additional information to support the request for the second location of use.

| would appreciate it if you will be so kind to send me copies of Mr. Namu'o letter of
December 16, 2010, requesting for a second location of use for an irradiator and March 8,
2011, letter modifying the first one with additional information requested by your department.

Should you have any questions; please do not hesitate to contact my office at (808) 541-
2570, my off'Nce manager Nina Fisher will be able to assist you.

Sincerely, |
T

Colleen Hanabusa, Congresswoman
First Congressional District of Hawaii
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